
From: Kalima Faraday
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Stop Aquind
Date: 14 November 2023 12:17:10

Dear Planning Inspectorate

You may be aware that Portsmouth was in utter gridlock recently when one of the roads into
Portsmouth was closed for 4 days as a result of a sewer pipe collapsing. There are only 2 roads on
and off Portsea Island and entire city both on and off the island was in utter gridlock as traffic backed
up in all directions. Letting Aquind dig up considerably more roads to lay their cabling will be an utter
disaster and cannot be allowed to proceed so I would like to register my objection to Aquind
Interconnector

The proposed route is very close to my house and I could not object more vehemently

Yours faithfully,
Kalima Faraday
Lower Farlington Road
Portsmouth PO6 1JJ
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